
For our SISC Members 

HEARING AID COVERAGE 
Starting October 1, 2018, SISC members (actives and retires) enrolled in Kaiser Permanente 
(KP) will now receive hearing benefits in the amount of $500 Allowance per aid for every 36 
months. * 

Southern California (SCAL) KP Members Hearing services for SCAL KP members are provided together 
with Kaiser Permanente Audiology Department. HEARx West, 
which is a joint venture between Kaiser Permanente and 
HearUSA. HearUSA works with your health plan to provide a 
broad range of affordable hearing care products and services 
in SCAL. HEARX West phone number is 1-800-700-3277, 
Monday through Friday from 5 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Northern California (NCAL) KP Members Hearing aids for NCAL KP members are provided at 18 Kaiser 
Permanente Hearing Centers in NCAL. Each center offers 
professional hearing aid services, products and accessories. 
Please call KP Member Services at 1-800-464-4000, Monday 
through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

*A $500 Allowance for each ear toward the purchase price of a hearing aid every 36 months when prescribed by a Plan Physician or
by a Plan Provider who is an audiologist. KP will cover hearing aids for both ears only if both aids are required to provide significant 
improvement that is not obtainable with only one hearing aid. KP will not provide the Allowance if KP has provided an Allowance 
toward (or otherwise covered) a hearing aid within the previous 36 months. Also, the Allowance can only be used at the initial point 
of sale. If you do not use all of your Allowance at the initial point of sale, you cannot use it later. 










